GC0117 Questionnaire 


Grid Code modification proposal GC0117 proposes that the geographical variations are removed and a single set of harmonised values for the thresholds are used across GB. To aid the workgroup with considering the levels at which harmonised thresholds should be set through the GC0117 proposal, we are seeking support from industry to complete a short questionnaire. This will allow the workgroup to review the balance between initial and enduring costs to generators, operational system needs and the overall benefit to the end consumer whilst not withstanding other developments taking place in the wider industry (eg: Open Networks and wider data sharing etc) 

https://forms.office.com/r/UTWTX15aAD
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The questionnaire is open now, and will be available for response until the 23rd July 2021 5pm

If you have any questions please contact either louise.trodden@nationalgrideso.com or antonyjohnson@nationalgrideso.com 
Thank you again for your time.
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